
NOTICE 
Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 

Draft Access Arrangement Information Guidelines 
INVITATION FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has invited comments from interested parties on its draft 
access arrangement information guidelines, which the Authority has prepared under the 
Electricity Networks Access Code 2004.  A copy of the access arrangement information 
guidelines can be obtained from the Authority’s web site.   

Under section 4.5 of the Access Code, the Authority may publish guidelines that provide 
details on what must be included in access arrangement information so that it complies with 
the Access Code. 

Access arrangement information must enable the Authority, users and applicants to 
understand how the service provider derived elements of its proposed access arrangement 
(or revisions to its approved access arrangement) and form an opinion on whether the 
access arrangement complies with the Access Code. 

INVITATION TO MAKE A SUBMISSION 

Interested parties are invited to make submissions to the Authority by 4pm (WST) Tuesday, 
17 June 2008.   

The Authority will consider these submissions before publishing final access arrangement 
information guidelines by 1 July 2008. 

Submissions should be sent in printed form to: 

Draft Access Arrangement Information Guidelines 
Electricity Access 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
PERTH BC  WA  6849 
 

Electronic submissions can be emailed to aaiguidelines@era.wa.gov.au  

In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as being in the public 
domain and placed on the Authority’s web site.  Where an interested party wishes to make a 
submission in confidence, it should clearly indicate the parts of the submission for which 
confidentiality is claimed, and specify in reasonable detail the basis upon which the claim is 
made. 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/650/48/access_arrangem.pm
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The receipt and publication of any submission on the Authority’s web site shall not be taken 
as indicating that the Authority has knowledge, either actual or constructive, of the contents 
of a particular submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or in part 
contains information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the 
Authority in these circumstances.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Karen Tilsed 
A/Assistant Director (Electricity) 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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